
                                               Friday 13th January 2017 
 

The content of this and every newsletter is relevant 

information for both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 
Little Lizards Holiday Club – 13th – 17th February 

If you are thinking of booking your child in to Holiday Club for February Half 

Term please see staff in Little Lizards as soon as possible. 
 

Walking home 

When our children reach year 3 they are juniors and are automatically allowed to walk 

home by themselves. If you would prefer your child not to walk home without an adult 

and to be collected each day please send in a note or email 

secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  

 

Countrywide School Keep Clear Markings 

On behalf of Cornwall Council, Cormac Solutions have reviewed primary and secondary schools in Cornwall 

and as a result we will have our existing “School Keep Clear” lines remarked. The existing road markings 

will be refreshed and a sign plate will be erected prohibiting vehicles from stopping or waiting on the 

markings at any time. We will inform you of when this work will begin nearer the time. 

 

Could we remind our parents and friends of the school that parking is not permitted at any time on or 

opposite the yellow zig zag lines outside of the school. Though we appreciate that parking can be very 

difficult, we also ask you to be considerate when parking along Beacon Terrace. Several residents have 

been in touch with the school claiming to be unable to get out of their own driveways. To avoid traffic 

congestion especially at the end of the day, we do like to encourage our children to walk to and from 

school whenever possible. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

School Uniform 

An order form is on the notice board for anyone wishing to order new school 

uniform. Please place all payments in the black box by the office door in an envelope 

clearly marked with “school uniform” Cheques should be made payable to 

Landewednack School. The order will be sent on Friday 20th January. 

 

Little Lizards Data Sheets 

If you haven’t yet returned your childs Data Sheet please do so as soon as possible. All sheets need to 

be handed to staff in Little Lizards. 
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School Census Day – Thursday 19th January 

There will be a change to the school lunch menu next Thursday as it is School 

Census Day when we like to encourage as many of our children to have and enjoy 

a school lunch with us. Instead of Chicken Curry or Macaroni Cheese the menu 

will be as follows: “Make yourself a fresh burger”, there will be a choice of 

either beef or quorn burger with a choice of topping. They can choose from 

lettuce, tomatoes, cucumber, cheese, onions, mayo or tomato relish. The burger 

is served with chips, coleslaw and baked beans. Dessert will be a choice of ice 

cream or fresh fruit.  

 

Is there a shed for sale? 

If you know of a second hand shed or out building for sale we would be very interested. 

Please come to the school office if you are able to help.  

 

School Camp – Year 5 & 6 

A reminder that the January payment (£25.00) for the year 5/6 school camp is now 

due. Please place all payments clearly marked in the black box by the office door.  

 

 

Violin Lessons 

If your child would like to learn to play the violin please see Lyndsay Bray. The lessons 

take place on a Wednesday morning in school and we can provide your child with a violin if 

necessary. 

 

School Association Meeting 

Thank you to everyone who came to the meeting on Thursday 12th January. The minutes from the 

meeting will be on the school website shortly. The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday 2nd March at 

9.10am in The Reading Room.  

 

Beetle Drive 

The School Asscociation are organising a Beetle Drive which will be held on Friday 10th 

February at 6.30pm in the school hall. £5.00 for a family of 4 +, or £2 per adult and £1 per 

child. Donations of refreshments and raffle prizes would be very gratefully received.  

 

Our Academic Achievements…..  
This week we are congratulating…………………………………. 

                
Class 1 – Miss Beirne : Well done to Ivan who is this week’s Star of the Week for 

trying hard to share and play fairly with his friends. 

Class 2 – Mrs Jane & Mrs Green : Well done to Maisie who has been awarded Star of Week for trying 

her hardest throughout the week with all of her work. 

Class 3 – Miss Wells : Congratulations to Brock and Lily who are both Stars in Class 3 this week. Brock 

has settled well back in to class and has been contributing positivley in all class discussions. Lily has 

continued to work hard and also has given very thoughtful and constructive comments during class 

discussions. 

Class 4 – Mr Griffin : Well done to Honor and Dannen who are being congratulated for their grammar and 

maths respectivily.   

 

Mrs Jones would also like to pass on her congratlations to Riley and Ryan who both achieved top marks 

with their mental maths this week – well done to you both. 

 



Dishes! 

We still have several dishes and plates etc that were brought in last term with Christmas party food on 

them. They are on the table outside Mrs Jones’ office.  Please look to see if any of these are yours and 

take them home otherwise we will have to send them to a charity shop at the end of the month as we 

don’t have the space to store them. 

 

Future Events and Diary Dates.   

Please note that current dates and times may change, this list is updated each week. 
Tuesday 17th January, from 4.00pm, at Mullion – Cross Country League Race 5 [Years 3-6] 

Tuesday 31st January at Porthleven School – rearranged Cross Country League Race 4 [Years 3-6] 

Wednesday 1st February - Netball at Mullion School 12.30 – 3pm – School Team to participate  

Tuesday 7th February – from 4pm at Helston School – Cross Country League Race 6 [R – 6] 

Friday 10th February – Break Up for Half Term 

Friday 10th February - Beetle Drive, School Hall 6.30pm, School Association Event.  

Monday 20th February – Return to school 

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day 2017 

Thursday 2nd March – School Association Meeting 9.10am in the Reading Room 

Tuesday 14th March – Final Cross Country Race & Medal Ceremony from 4pm [Years 3-6] Mullion School 

Thursday 16th March – Cross Country Finals, Newquay [Years 5-6]    

Friday 24th March – Red Nose Day in aid of Comic Relief 

Saturday 25th March – Cross County at Trannack School. Time TBC.  “Coose Trannack Event”   

Monday 27th March 2017 – Year 6 parents meeting, Mullion School. Time TBC 

Friday 31st March – Break Up for Easter Holiday @1pm 

Tuesday 18th April – Return to school 

Monday 8th – Friday 12th May SATS week 

Mon, Tues, Wed 15th, 16th 17th May – School Camp at Porthpean Years 5&6  

Thursday 25th – Break Up for Half Term 3.15pm 

Friday 26th May – INSET Training Day  

Monday 5th June - Return to School 

Wednesday 14th June – Year 6 children to Mullion School during the morning. 

                                     Cluster Sports afternoon @ Mullion School, Years 3-6 

Thursday 15th June - New Intake Evening (Year 6), Mullion School Time TBC 

Tuesday 18th July – Junior Summer Production, 2pm & 7pm 

Wednesday 19th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm 

Wednesday 26th July – Break Up for the summer holiday @ 1pm 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and 

information.www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 
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